



Dear Hockey Families, Friends & Supporters

As you know all rinks facilities were closed through March 31st. Casey's Memorial Cup is currently postponed with a new date to be determined and will be based on the re-scheduling of all Great Park Ice events. We hope to have an update for you around the end of April. Keep an eye out on our website and FB pages for updates.

Regarding your registration fee (or sponsorship), there are a few options: TGen can treat it as a tax deductible donation to advance their mission; they can hold your deposit and apply it to the registration of the rescheduled event, or they can process a refund now or hold the funds and process at a later date if you are unable to attend the new date when known.

If you wish to put a hold on your registration, keep it as a donation or process a refund now please email Jennie Patel this week @ jpatel@tgen.org with the following information:

- Under the subject line please put "CC Hold", "CC Donation" or "CC Refund"
- In the body of your email please include:
 - Your name
 - Your billing address
 - Your mailing address (*only if different than billing address*)
 - Your teams name
 - Your teams division & level
 - The best phone number to reach you at (*if needed*)

We pray that everyone stays safe and we hope to get back to normalcy as soon as possible. As soon as we have updates we will let you know the status of this year's Casey's Memorial Cup.

The Strale Family and Casey Strale Foundation and Committee are prepared to do whatever it takes to keep everyone healthy and safe.

With much Hope!

Chris, Traci and Kyle Strale

<http://tgen.org/caseystrale>

<https://www.facebook.com/caseyscup/>